
Three Rivers Local Schools Foodservice 

Charge Procedure: 

Taylor High School 

 

Cafeteria charges are not permitted at Taylor High School.  Any student who is sent to school with no 

money for lunch and no packed lunch, will be offered to make a call to their parent to bring a lunch.  If 

no lunch is provided by the parent, we will offer peanut butter and crackers to the student as a meal 

substitute.     


